
My name is Laurie Flatt. My husband Steve and I have lived on Moose Lake since 2013. We 

chose Moose because of its beauty, upnorth feel and wide variety of lake activities. I love 

swimming in its crystal clear waters, hearing the sounds of kids tubing/skiing and watching my 

mother in law’s joy in fishing. This lake has been the source of many family memories for us and 

our extended family. 

 

I am a small business owner in Hartland running a Home Staging company for the past 16 

years. My team and I have the privilege of working with client’s to get the most out of their 

homes so they can move on to their next great adventure. 

 

I have chosen to run for a position on the MLAA Board to be an advocate for Moose Lake and 

its residents. I am committed to: 

 

● Protecting the natural beauty and quality of Moose Lake 

● Promoting a sense of community and shared love of the lake between residents  

● Providing thoughtful consideration of all members concerns and suggestions 

● Producing clear and effective communication 

 

Moose Lake is truly a gift and it would be my honor and privilege to represent it and all of you as 

a board member. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Laurie Flatt 

W329N6485 Forest Drive 

 

 


